
Our licensee, the University of Central Oklahoma, continued to restrict guests coming to our studios 
over the summer plus virtually all public activities had ceased so no Spotlight Program was presented. 

KUCO, KBCW and KCSC did, however, continue to broadcast public service announcements regarding 
public safety during the Covid 19 pandemic. 

Spotlight should resume for the Fourth Quarter of 2020. 

Bradford Ferguson, General Manager 

 

 


